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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, January 12th, 2024 @ 5:00 pm
Venue: Brickyard Hollow



	Attendees:
Jim Allen
Steve StJean
Katie Rolbiecki
Jim MacDonald
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Trail Master-South
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm. Notes of January’s meeting can be found on the ATSC website.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present. 

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair

	To date the club has three hundred memberships, seventy-one being MSA. Business memberships are down. We now have a QR code at all local businesses for easy membership joining. Membership cards are also available at all local businesses.

	Roger Spurling
Trail Master-North
	-No report. Roger is out grooming the trails!

	Jim MacDonald
Trail Master-South
	The bridge needs to be replaced at Bigelow turn-around, and we are working to make that happen. It is currently one lane.

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	-We need to do a snow dance! The trails are good for what snow we do have.
-It’s Polar Blast Weekend – we hope everyone has a great time!

	Jim Allen
ATSC President
	-We got the Tim Pond Road back from mile 3 1/2 to 18.
-We will not be getting the Stratton trail to Rangeley back this year.
-We have been receiving good feedback on our trails this year.
-The Langtown trail is closed all winter.
-It’s Polar Blast weekend and there are lots of events going on.
-The club auction will be held on February 24th at Trail’s End.
-The club cookout will take place on March 2nd.

	Meeting Adjourned
	The meeting was motioned and seconded to be adjourned at 5:14pm by all members present. The next meeting will take place on March 8th at 5:00pm at the Backstrap. 
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